
 

 

South African Heritage Resources Agency 

111 Harrington Street 

Cape Town  

8001 

11 October 2018 

Dear Ms Higgitt 

RE: SECURITY VILLAGE ERF 3952 AND ERF 3975, HARTSWATER, NORTHERN CAPE PROVINCE 

As per the Interim Comment received by the South African Heritage Resources Agency on 3 October 2018, 

clarity regarding the Furnace area must be provided by the Environmental Assessment Practitioner (EAP).  

The Furnace area is applicable to another project handled by Enviroworks and is not applicable to this 

Proposed Development. The condition was removed from the Draft Basic Assessment; however, the condition 

still reflects within the Environmental Management Plan. The condition has been removed by the EAP. 

I hope you find the above mentioned in order, should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Kind Regards 

Christoff du Plessis 

Environmental Specialist 

christoff@enviroworks.co.za   


